
ITEM NO. 4.2 

Livermore Area Recreation and Park District 

 

Staff Report 

 
 

TO: Chair Pierpont and Board of Directors 

 

FROM: Mathew Fuzie, General Manager 

 

PREPARED BY: Linda VanBuskirk, Executive Assistant to the General Manager 

 

DATE: February 10, 2021  

 

SUBJECT: California Special Districts Association Board of Directors  

Call for Nominations – Seat A 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Board of Directors consider whether to nominate, by 

resolution, a fellow LARPD Board Member  or the General Manager for election to the 

California Special Districts Association (CSDA) Board of Directors –Seat A, Bay Area Network, 

for the 2022-2024 term. 

 

BACKGROUND:  CSDA has an opening on its state Board of Directors for a representative 

from LARPD’s area (Bay Area Network). The attached memorandum from CSDA calls for 

nominations and describes the responsibilities of serving on the CSDA Board, as well as the 

nomination procedures.   

 

The deadline for receiving nominations is March 29, 2021. Staff will send the nomination form 

and supporting documentation if the Board nominates a candidate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT:  CSDA Memorandum of January 28, 2021 














